



Escuela Secundaria Técnica

Incorporada a la SEV

Antonio González Peña

CLAVE: 30PST0003E

Nombre del <u>alumno</u> :		Grado y <u>grupo</u> :	1°
Nombre del maestro(a):	Oliver Martinez Jiménez	Asignatura:	Inglés / Nivel 2
Aciertos:	/40	Calificación:	
		Firma de revisión:	
		Fecha de aplicación:	
USE OF ENGLISH	/25	LISTENING	/10
		READING	/10
		WRITING	/
		SPEAKING	/

Listening

- 1 Track 6 Listen and match statements a–f with speakers 1–5. There is one extra statement.

- 1 Brian _____ 4 Mayte _____
2 Orna _____ 5 Yamila _____
3 Leo _____

- a This person is interested in the history of the city.
b This person is not happy about the weather.
c This person enjoys the arts in Newcastle.
d This person likes to perform on stage.
e This person feels there is too much noise.
f This person doesn't like the size of Newcastle.
- ____/10

Grammar

- 2 Choose the correct option.

- 0 There was / were a beautiful parrot in the pet shop last week.
1 The pet shop weren't / wasn't open yesterday, so we are going today.
2 There were / was lots of different animals in the zoo.
3 Was / Were your dog ill yesterday?
4 Did you take / took your cat to the vet yesterday?
5 We have / had fun at the zoo last month.
- ____/5

Grammar

- 3 Choose the correct option.

- 0 I used to / use to be frightened of snakes.
1 We didn't used to / use to have a car when I was little.
2 I can't stand to get / getting emails from people I don't know.
3 Mary would like to call / calling her friends.
4 Used Grandma to / Did grandma use to be a teacher?
5 My parents agreed to buy / buying me a new smartphone.
- ____/5

- 4 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

- 0 Ada wants to download (download) an app.
1 _____ (Polly/use to) live in the city?
2 Emily forgot _____ (charge) her phone this morning.
3 Kurt doesn't mind _____ (take) photos with his smartwatch.
4 Dad stopped _____ (play) video games last year.
5 My grandparents _____ (not use to) have a computer.
- ____/5

Vocabulary

5 Choose the correct option.

- 0 Kateryna takes photos with a *Bluetooth® speaker* / *digital camera*
- 1 The battery on my phone *died* / *crashed* when I was on the bus.
- 2 Pedro plays on his *USB cable* / *games console* every evening.
- 3 Marta *made* / *joined* some video clips last night.
- 4 I got a computer virus because I *uploaded* / *clicked* on a bad link.
- 5 I *chatted* / *followed* online with my friends last night.
- 6 I need to *share* / *search* the web for some information.
- 7 Fiona uses her *smartwatch* / *scanner* to send emails.
- 8 Aga wants to *join* / *charge* her phone.

___/8

Reading

6 Read the article and choose the correct answer.

A Day on a City Farm

by Ashok

Last week, my school arranged for us to spend a day on a city farm. My parents wanted to take us to a farm the month before, but my brother was ill, so we couldn't go. City farms aren't new, but they are a great idea. Children can see animals that they don't normally find in a city and get some fresh air at the same time. It's like bringing the country to the city.

It was a great day, and we learned a lot about the animals that live there. When we arrived, we saw the list of jobs that we needed to do. My best friend, Clara, wanted to feed the animals. Our teacher wanted to go to the café for a cup of tea and then see the baby animals.

I didn't want to feed the animals, so I cleaned the animals' spaces. The chickens were easy to clean. They ran away when I opened the door, and they left us some eggs. The goats were more difficult and very loud! They tried to eat my clothes and anything else they could see. And the donkey was terrible. It only moved when we gave it an apple!

They have also got guinea pigs. Guinea pigs are really lively. They only sleep for a few hours a day and run around most of the day. They love being with their family, and they get lonely when they are not with other guinea pigs. They have very soft fur and very sharp claws. When guinea pigs eat vegetables, they don't need water.

They have got insects on the farm, too. There were some ladybirds. They live in special houses called hotels. There are lots of different kinds of ladybirds, but they all eat other insects. Birds don't like eating them because they don't like the taste of them. During the winter, you can find ladybirds living in big groups with other ladybirds.

- 0 Who arranged the visit to the city farm?
a Ashok's brother
b Ashok's parents
c Ashok's school
- 1 City farms
a are a new idea.
b are good for children.
c are in the country.
- 2 Who wanted to feed the animals?
a Ashok
b Ashok's best friend
c Ashok's teacher
- 3 What does Ashok say about cleaning the animals' spaces?
a The chickens were difficult to clean.
b The goats were quiet.
c He had to give the donkeys some food.
- 4 What does Ashok say about guinea pigs?
a They are sociable.
b They sleep all day.
c They always drink water.
- 5 What does Ashok say about ladybirds?
a Birds catch them.
b They live alone all the time.
c They eat insects.

____/10